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Mexico City’s Regional Managing Partner Predicts Increased
Pressure on Labor Conditions Under New Presidential
Administration

News
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In an interview with El Diario, Germán de la Garza De Vecchi shares his insight on how the US will

be even more demanding regarding the working conditions for Mexican workers, specifically

regarding the issue of collective rights and unionization, which have been the core tenets of the

renegotiated USMCA.

To read the article visit El Diario.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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